Frank Carroll Financial Contributes $10,000 Gift of Humanity to
Black & White Gala 150

Local Business takes the Annual Gala Fundraiser a Step Closer to $150,000 Goal
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(Pembroke) For the third year in a row, Frank Carroll Financial is sponsoring the Black and White Gala
with a $10,000 Gift of Humanity. To date, the Frank Carroll Financial family has contributed over
$260,000 dollars and countless volunteer hours sitting on various Boards and committees. The Carroll
family is relentless in their efforts to bring the best health care to local families.

“Corporate Citizenship is very important to us here at Frank Carroll Financial; we strive to add value to
our clients’ lives, not only by assisting them to reach financial independence, but we also believe in
supporting initiatives that strengthen our community as a whole. Our business stands behind making
sound investments and our local hospital is definitely a blue chip stock,” said Neil Carroll, President of
Frank Carroll Financial.

“It is heart-warming to see the impact that local businesses and the community as a whole have had on
the evolution of programs and services at Pembroke Regional Hospital. The reason we have services like
CT, Dialysis and MRI is because the community invested through their charitable giving and our health
care is richer because of it,” replied Nancy Warren.

There are many ways to get involved with the Gala. As a guest or a sponsor your support demonstrates
your commitment to improving health and wellness in our region by helping ensure the hospital has
access to the right tools to provide state of the art health care and treatments for local families.

Committee members are planning a magical evening as we celebrate our remarkable journey and look
ahead to the exciting upgrades coming to our hospital.

“With the Gala date just around the corner, we are honoured to receive our second Gift of Humanity”
said Lynda Dobbs, of the organizing committee. “This donation will help fund the reconstruction of the
Surgical Department and support the Orthopedic Program at Pembroke Regional Hospital. Our
community is truly fortunate to have so many generous regional businesses. Thank you.”

Tickets for the Gala are $175 each, which includes a $100 charitable tax receipt. Get your tickets before
August 25" and you will be entered in a draw to win a weekend getaway for two in beautiful Prince
Edward County! To secure your Gala tickets, or your business or family as a prominent sponsor of the
Black & White Gala 150, please contact the Foundation Office at 613-732-2811 ext. 7408 or
foundation@prh.email.
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